
 
  450 – 1st Street S.W. 
  Calgary, Alberta T2P 5H1 
  Direct Phone: (403) 920-7184 
 Fax: (403) 920-2347 
 Email: celine_belanger@transcanada.com 
January 22, 2004 
 
Alberta Energy and Utilities Board By Courier & Email 
640 – 5th Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 3G4 
 
Attention: Mr. Robert D. Heggie, 
  Executive Manager, Utilities Branch 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re: NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. (NGTL) 
 Rate Schedule Facility Connection Service (FCS) – Correction 
 
It has come to NGTL’s attention that there is an error in Section 3.5 of Attachment 1 to Rate Schedule 
FCS.  Specifically, the metric volumes listed in points (a) and (b) on pages 14 and 15 are incorrect.  The 
Imperial volumes listed in this section are correct.  NGTL is amending Attachment 1 to Rate Schedule 
FCS to correct the error.  This correction has no impact on existing contracts. 
 
NGTL attaches for information a blackline version of Attachment 1 to Rate Schedule FCS illustrating the 
correction to Section 3.5 as well as a clean version of Attachment 1 to Rate Schedule FCS incorporating 
the correction. 
 
NGTL is notifying its shippers and members of the Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee of 
the availability of this filing on TransCanada’s Alberta System website at: 
http://www.transcanada.com/Alberta/regulatory_info/active_rates_services_filings.htm. 
 
All notices and communications regarding this matter should be directed to Carolyn Shaw by e-mail at 
carolyn_shaw@transcanada.com and alberta_system@transcanada.com, or by phone at 920-7172. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. 
A wholly owned subsidiary of TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
 

 
Céline Bélanger 
Vice President, Regulatory Services 
 
Attachments (2) 
 
cc:  Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee 
 Alberta System Shippers 


